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          Memorandum

PO Box 5621
928-523-2408             
928-523-0516 fax
        From:
 Barry L Lutz, Associate Dean for Academic Affairs
            To:  Ron Pitt, Associate Provost for Administration
Regarding:  New Course Prefiix - CENS
         Date: 4 March, 2005
On behalf of the College of Engineering and Natural Sciences, I would like to request the approval of a new course prefix: CENS.
This prefix is requested to allow the development of cross disciplinary courses within the college which would be offered by departments and research centers.

Initially, such courses would be created using university course lines, but its repertoire would expand to include new permanent courses in the college.

This prefix should be attached to the college, rather than to any specific department, center or other academic unit.

If you need any additional information, please let me know.
